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Another festival that I attended this summer was the Arts Festival in State College.  This was 

an awesome festival, and thousands of people flooded the streets of State College.  Several 

people from my local church joined me, as we were able to share the gospel with hundreds of 
individuals. 







Phillipsburg’s Heritage Festival 

A small festival in the mountains of Central Pennsylvania turned out to be quite a great 
place to set up the sketchbaord.  (Below is a picture of me talking to one of the local’s 
as he walked down the sidewalk during the festival and also a picture of a few young 
people that stopped to listen to the message.) This festival was relatively small, but we 
had no problems setting up, and we were we welcomed by the community.  Many 
people stopped and tried to “Solve the Riddle” and engaged in gospel conversations. 
This will definitely be a festival that I attend next summer. 
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Romans 10:13

For everyone who calls on the name of the Lord 

will be saved.
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Thank You

Support can be mailed to PO Box D, Nazareth, PA 18064.  Please 
make checks out to Open Air Campaigners with a note included 
saying it’s for Zane & Laurie Dempsie or by visiting oacgive.org   
All donations are tax deductible. 

To all of you who have supported the ministry throughout the last 
several years and to those of you who have been supporters since 
the beginning, I would not be able to do the ministry that is 
occurring without your prayers and support.  I cannot express in 
words how much you all have meant to me and my family over the 
many years of ministry that God has allowed us to do.  I want you to 
know you are in my prayers, and I value all that God has allowed me 
to do because of your prayers and support. Be blessed!

To the left are two additional 
locations that have been very 
good for engaging in 
conversations throughout the 
summer.  To the far left is a 
picture from the streets of 
Bedford.  There is a farmer’s 
market every Wednesday that 
we have been attending 
frequently that brings many 
people out for us to share the 
gospel.  The other picture is in 
front of the courthouse in 
Hollidaysburg. We have gone 
here quite often. I praise God for 
these two great locations.
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